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INFORMATION MEMORANDUM









EOEA-IM-01-11


TO: 
Citizens Advisory Committee



Aging Services Access Points



Area Agencies on Aging



Mass. Council for Home Care Aide Services



Mass Home Care



Mass. Association of Councils on Aging



Interested Parties


FROM: 
Lillian Glickman


DATE:
December 5, 2001


RE:
Notice of Public Hearing:  Fiscal Year 2003 Budget for the Executive Office of Elder Affairs


A public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2003 budget for the Executive Office of Elder Affairs will be held on Tuesday, December 18, 2001 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon in Elder Affairs’ fifth floor conference room at One Ashburton Place, Boston.  All interested parties planning to provide public testimony should plan to attend.  Written testimony may also be submitted at that time.

Anyone unable to attend may submit written testimony to the following address:

Mr. Timothy Regan

Assistant Secretary for Administration and Finance

Executive Office of Elder Affairs

One Ashburton Place, 5th Floor

Boston, MA  02108


All written submissions should be postmarked no later than December 21, 2001.

